From: Page, John [John.Page@SOUTHWARK.GOV.UK]

Sent: 19 March 2014 10:34

To: lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk

Subject: FW: Response to Information request - ref 375981 (ref: 375981)
Dear Mr Cordell

Your email dated 13/03/14 has already been booked in as a new Freedom of Information request and we hoped to
have a response to you within the next few days.

Regards

John Page
Quality Manager.

From: Lorraine Cordell [mailto:lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk]

Sent: 19 March 2014 10:28

To: Environment Communications

Subject: RE: Response to Information request - ref 375981 (ref: 375981)

To Whom It May Concemn:

I am writing this letter to find out if there is any updates to the below email | sent on the 13/03/2014, due to the
reply you sent to me saying there was not information as to the dates | had given in my request under the
freedom information act.

Regards

Simon Cordell

From: Lorraine Cordell [mailto:lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk]

Sent: 13 March 2014 14:05

To: 'Community Safety Enforcement’

Subject: RE: Response to Information request - ref 375981 (ref: 375981)

To Whom It May Concern:

I am writing this email due to the below email which says you do not have any information for the
dates given.

I know on the 16/02/2013 /17/02/2013 a Noise and Nuisance Team come to a warehouse where a rave
was taking place at Bianca Road, SE15.6SJ / Haymerle Road, SE15 6SD, the police was there and
around 500 party goers was within a warehouse I also know that a noise abatement orders was put in
place on the warehouse on this date.

It is also fact that on the 04/05/2013 / 05/05/2013 a next party took place in the same warehouse again
I know as fact that a Noise and Nuisance Team attended on this party and walked fully around the
building with a person that had hire there sound system out for this party the Noise and Nuisance
Team told him that a noise abatement order was put in place in the Feb 2013 due to noise and that
they could legally take the sound system due to this.

The person that Hire there sound system for that party walked around the whole warehouse and took
noise levels and said that if the noise was kept with a limited he had said the party could carry on, the
police was also there the noise officer left the warehouse to go on to a next place and told the person

769




